
Heritage Grants 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for THE ARTS and HERITAGE 

My question is from a constituent of mine, Julie. Following a recent article about the Post 
House in Carlton receiving government funding, she has inquired about further support 
for Tasmania's heritage sector. In particular, she is interested in potential future grant 
opportunities and whether she may be eligible to receive funding. Could you please 
provide information on any upcoming grant programs or initiatives that might assist 
heritage property owners in preserving and maintaining their historic assets?  
 


